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New store grand opening set for Friday 

 

Alderman Cavalier Johnson will take part in the 7:30 a.m. grand opening ceremony 

TOMORROW – Friday, October 19 for the new Forman Mills location at Midtown 

Center, 4061 N. 54th St.  

 

Alderman Johnson said the Forman Mills department store will be a great addition to the 

neighborhood as it is one of America’s fastest growing regional retail companies. The 

store will carry a wide range of home essentials as well as clothing for all ages, and will 

employ local residents.  

 

“I’m excited that our neighborhood will be the home of Wisconsin’s first Forman Mills 

store,” Alderman Johnson said. “The economic activity and jobs created are vital to the 

district and the city as a whole.”  

 

  

What:       Forman Mills grand opening ceremony 

 

When:       7:30 a.m. on Friday, October 19 

 

Where:     4061 N. 54th St. 
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